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Who am I? 
Hello! I am Andrew Miller, I am your new Lieutenant Governor of Division 5A! I am so excited to 

be able to work with everyone and help out district and division grow! If you have any questions 

or concerns feel free to contact me! My email is ​Andrew@ktkey.org​. I strongly encourage 

advisors, club advisors, and members to reach out to me! 
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ICON! 
Hopefully all of you guys are looking into International Convention! International Convention is 
also known as ICON, it will be in the amazing city of Chicago in Illinois! This is going to be an 
amazing experience filled with loads of fun, I hope to see everyone there. Feel free to contact 
me about fundraising ideas for your clubs! The K-T district will be taking a district tour, please 
email me for more information!  

Mark the dates! 
Make sure to mark the following dates on your calendar!  

I will be contacting clubs in the next upcoming 
weeks about the first divisional meeting! 

DCON 
District convention was amazing and I personally had a lot of fun. I hope that everyone who 
attended had as much fun as I did! Remember to share with your clubs and start planning for 
next year! Also HUGE congratulations to Emily Howard for being elected our new District 
Governor! 
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